Bath Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee
Minutes: February 19, 2014

Present: Robert Mc Chesney, Steve Balboni, Andrew Deci, John Swenson , Kevin Shute, Travis Wolfel,
Colleen Fuller, Maria Newcomb, Peter Owen

Meeting called to order at 3:00pm

Agenda Issue Discussion Actions
Minutes of Approved
January 2014
Meeting
Chairs Report 1. Robert reported that he will attend the Brunswick Bike/Ped Committee

meeting this week to hear a representative of AARP speak about a new
AARP Bicycle Initiative.

Bike Friendly 1. Andrew displayed suggested locations for the BFC and 3 Foot signs

Community 2. There are 8- 3 Feet is the Law signs and 6 — Bicycle Friendly Community

& 3-Foot Law signs to be installed. Peter will be responsible for installation in the spring.  |1.Andrew will

signs procure signs and
Public Works will
install

Safe Routes to [Jennah Godo (ACCESS Health) has approval from the Superintendent to distribute |1.Colleen and
School surveys in the schools, and hopes to have them sent home with students by the Jennah will
end of March. She will speak with individual principals after February vacation. distribute survey.




Agenda Issue

Discussion

Actions

Bike —Skate Steve reported that the Bike program will be on the agenda for the next scheduled

Park meeting.

President of the Board, Ross Berkowitz has given his initial support for the project.
Steve will have Scott Davis, Codes Officer, check out the space.

Ex Officio 1. Peter reported that his budget is due Friday .

Reports 2. Reconstructing High St. from Leeman Highway to Winnegance is estimated
to cost $1.2 million. It will hopefully contain a bike lane, but that depends
upon cost.

3. The sidewalk on Commercial St. is planned for fall construction
4. Steve set a cross country ski track at the golf course after the most recent
storm.
5. He also announced that Bath was selected as one of six stops on the Bike
Maine Ride for September 6 — 13, 2014. He suggested that we speak with
Jennifer Geiger if we wanted to participate in some manner.
Adjourned Meeting was adjourned at 3:45pm.

Next Meeting, March 19th, 2014 ; 3:00pm @ Bath Parks and Rec. Department




